
 
 

 

APRIL 23, 2024 

 

TO:          Greenheck Mechanical Representatives 

FROM:           Matt Spink, Chief Sales Officer 

SUBJECT:     New Campus Location Announcement 
  
 

 
 
Greenheck recently communicated a vision for our “march toward dominance, together.” A key element to this 
vision is that our march is TOGETHER. To highlight Greenheck’s commitment to our partnership and growth, 
we have an exciting announcement.  
 
Greenheck is expanding to meet the needs of our customers, and today we announce that we will build our 
fourth campus in Knoxville, Tennessee! This campus will be 325 acres 
in size, eventually holding upwards of 15 manufacturing and corporate 
facilities. 
 
Similar in size to Tulsa, OK, the Knoxville metropolitan area offers us 
East Coast, one-day proximity to our customers, a talented workforce, 
and enough land to support a multi-phased construction process. 
Operations will ramp up as soon as Summer 2026.  
 
Our investment in this new location supports our unwavering commitment to our customers, our rep partners, 
our team members, and the communities in which we are blessed to be a part of. And we are confident that 
Knoxville’s innovative spirit aligns with the values our founders Bob and Bernie Greenheck established more 
than 75 years ago.  
 
We will continue to provide updates along this new journey. For now, we ask for your continued conviction on 
our march toward dominance and we look forward to working closely with you to fill our new campus with great 
people, building great products, for our customers.   

 

Knoxville, here we grow!  
 


